
Monday, October 2 
 

 On Wednesday, October 11, all sophomores will take the School Day PSAT – the preliminary 
SAT College Board exam.  Non-testing students will be either assigned Late Arrival or Academic 
support.   

 TODAY Gonzaga University will be in the Career Center at 10am and Whitworth University at 
11:30. They will give a short presentation on their College. Attend only with teachers 
permission and a pass. 

 Our next Latin Image Club meeting will be tomorrow Tuesday after school in the Career Center, 
room A107, everyone is welcome! 

 Starting TODAY: There is a great opportunity for you to grab a quick, FREE, Super Snack from 
the cafeteria after school!  Choose from Soft pretzels, sandwiches, and protein packs to curb 
your afternoon hunger before heading to club activities. 

 Did you know that throughout the year, college and universities visit the EHS Career Center to 
meet with YOU? Log in to Naviance, under the College tab, click Sign Up to be sent a pass to 
attend. Don't miss out! Visit the Career Center for more info. 

 Mark your planners! PTA is hosting Back to School Bingo Night this Thursday, October 5 in the 
cafeteria at 6:30. There will be prizes, pretzels, M&Ms and pop! Bring your friends, families, 
brothers, sisters, aunts & uncles, and cousins! Cost is $3 and gets you a Bingo card, plus snacks 
& pop. Pizza will be on sale for $1 per slice.  

 Want to travel to Spain? Parent meeting in the library on Thursday, October 5th from 6-7 PM! 
See Ms. Materne or Ms. Stifter for more information. 

 Attention all EHS students - Yearbook is in need of photos for the Student Life section of the 
book.  We need the following photos: You and your pet(s), Summer, Outside of School Sports, 
Jobs, Community Service, Student Artwork.  If you have photos that you are willing to share, 
please send them to EHSyearbook2018@gmail.com. 

 Seniors! The FAFSA & WASFA are now open! That’s the Free Application for Federal Student Aid 
or the Washington Application for Student Financial Aid. Whether you know of your post high 
school plans or not, all seniors are encouraged to file the FAFSA to ensure you are first in line to 
receive Scholarships, Grants, Loans, or work study for Technical Schools, Colleges, or 
Universities. Visit the Career Center for assistance.   
 
 

Today in Sports: 

 Boys Tennis at Snohomish at 3:30 
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